
The Bulletin  
Your Weekly News Update from The Suthers School  

22 September 2017  

In Brief: 

 

 First ever Suthers Student 

Ambassadors appointed     

 

 The Suthers Reading 

Challenge is underway—

have you seen your child’s 

passport?   

    

 The Suthers School was 

featured on BBC Radio 

Nottingham this week.  

 Click here to listen (we’re  

 featured 1hr 07mins in) 

   

 Study and Learning Tools 

(SALT) lessons are now 

taking place every Mon  

 

 Our first Y6 Open Evening  

 takes place on 5 October.  

 Doors open 6pm in The  

 Suthers Building. Spread 

 the word! 

     

 We will be supporting the 

Macmillan Coffee morning 

campaign later this term. 

Details to follow.  

 

 

Welcome  
Welcome to the very first edition of The Bulletin, your weekly update on 

all things Suthers, including dates for your diary, news, successes, mile-

stones and much more. The Bulletin will be published every Friday.  

Firstly, an update on the refurbishment project—work has been pro-

gressing quickly since the delayed installation of the windows and we are 

pleased to report that we are now very close to a move-in date. All being 

well, the building will be handed over to us for ‘snagging’ and installation 

of furniture early next week. As soon as we can confirm a final move in 

date, we will notify you immediately but we would also like to take this 

opportunity to thank you all for your patience and support—it really has 

been appreciated.  

Indeed, we will soon start the process of recruiting Parent Governors and 

will also be setting up a Parents’ Forum. If these are things that you 

would be interested in, please do let us know by emailing: 

jbraithwaite@suthersschool.co.uk. We look forward to hearing from you.    

Say Cheese! The Class of 2017 took their places for the first ever whole school photograph 

recently and this included individual photos. Orders can be placed online or through school. 

Deadline for return of orders is Tuesday 26 September 2017. Thank you.  

  
‘WORK HARD, BE KIND’ AMBASSADORS 

We are delighted to announce that we have appointed twelve Student Ambassa-

dors. This is a vitally important role and will provide a brilliant opportunity for 

the students to develop new skills. They will act as role models to their peers in 

helping to promote our ‘work hard, be kind’ philosophy; they will have the 

chance to contribute to the development of the school, lead tours for prospec-

tive parents, support the planning and organisation of school events and above 

all else they will make sure that anyone who visits The Suthers School receives a 

warm welcome and has a positive experience. Congratulations to all of our new 

Ambassadors.  

        Global Action  

As part of our enrichment pro-

gramme for Term 1, students 

have been hard at work devel-

oping ideas for the ‘Send My 

Friend to School’ campaign 

2017. Click here to find out 

more.  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p05dsgbt#play
https://www.sendmyfriend.org/

